
Quality First Home Improvement Remains Open and 
we are Committed to Your Safety 

During these unprecedented times we are aware there are critical 
home improvement projects for example leaky roofs or windows that 
can’t wait for a global pandemic to end. Quality First remains open to 
service projects in commitment to each of our operating states 
California and Nevada with state and county guidance/executive 
orders. 

Since COVID-19 Quality First has more than doubled our efforts to 
ensure everyone’s safety which includes: 

 Following all of the health and safety guidelines set forth by the 
OSHA, CDC and state government. 

 

 Practicing social distancing by limiting contact. 

 

 Wearing PPE for your safety.  

 

 Only entering a household upon receiving an invitation. 

 

 ZOOM appointments available. 

We recognize that there are homeowners that require our services 
and there are also projects that are currently underway, please be 
assured that we are closely following state and federal orders. If you 
have concerns about an existing project or any questions, please call 
us at 1-800-859-7494 to speak with a Quality First Home Improvement 
representative. 

 


